
 

 
 
 
 
Our ref: EBR/CJO 

 

 

26 September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Visitors from the Past  

 

On Tuesday 12 November 2024 students in Year 1 will be taking part in a workshop related to 

our topic of The Great Fire of London. The children will be learning about key events that 

happened during The Great Fire of London. They will also take part in various activities which 

will bring the event to life and meet the historical figure, Samuel Pepys. 

 

The total cost for this is £7.50 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online 

through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. In order for us to secure the event, it 

is important that we receive payment by 18 October 2024.   

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the 

event, please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to this experience!  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Campbell, Miss Jones and Mr Banks  

The Year 1 Team  

 

 

 
 


